






  BENNET ELEMENTARY  

NEWSLETTER  
                                                  Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
                                                                  meet the challenges of the  future. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bennet Elementary News 
The last month of the 2023-24 school year is 

quickly upon us. This year 

has flown by and I am so 

proud of everyone’s efforts 

to make this year so 

successful! 

 

MAPS and NSCAS testing will continue for 

KDG-5th grade students.  The students and 

staff have worked diligently all year, and this 

is an exciting time to see all the growth they 

have made this year academically.  Please 

make sure your child gets a good nights rest 

and eats breakfast. 

 

Please make sure you are checking 

communication apps from your child’s 

teachers, take home papers, etc. as we have 

a lot of upcoming events for students to 

particpate in (field trips, graduation, track 

day). 

 

I continue to welcome the opportunity to 

visit with you should you have any questions, 

concerns, or comments. Thank you for your 

continued support! Linde Walter 

 

 

Lost and Found 
You may want to encourage your child to 

look through the lost and found; we have 

everything from coats, water bottles, 

and lunch boxes! 

 

Library Books 

All Library books need to be returned by 

Monday, May 6th.  

The last day for Accelerated Reader will 

be Monday, May 6th for students in 1st-

5th grade. 

  

Accelerated Reader Awards 

We will be having our Accelerator Reader 

Awards during the Track and Field Day 

for students in 1st-4th.  This is a great 

time to recognize our students who met 

their reading goal of 50, 75 or 100 points 

for AR.  

5th Grade Graduation 

Tuesday, May 14th will be the 5th grade 

graduation at Palmyra High School. 

Please note the change in location to 

Palmyra High School. Students will be 

bussed from Bennet to the HS and back 

for this event. Students may leave with 

parents after graduation if they let the 

classroom teacher and office know. 

Those families attending may enter 

Palmyra High School through the West 

doors. Graduation will begin at 1:30. 

Parents and grandparents are invited to 

attend. 
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Elementary Track and Field Day 
4th and 5th grade students will have a track 

day at the Palmyra track on Friday, May 

10th beginning at 8:45 AM.  Parents are 

invited to attend this event. Activities will 

wrap up around 11:30. 4th grade students will 

receive their AR medals at 11:30. 

 

3rd Grade will be participating in track 

activities starting at 1:00 PM on Friday, May 

10th at the PHS track.  3rd grade students 

will receive their AR medals at 2:15. 

 

KDG will be rotating through stations at the 

PHS Track on Friday, May 10th from 

12:00-1:00. 

 

Students in 1st and 2nd grade will be 

participating in track activities at the 

Palmyra High School Track on Monday, May 

13th. 

 

1st grade students will be participating in 

track activities from 11:00-12:00.  1st grade 

students will receive their AR medals at 

10:45 before they start the track activities. 

 

 
2nd grade students will be participating in 

track activities from 12:30-1:30. 2nd grade 

students will receive their AR medals at 1:30. 

 

 

Bennet Boosters 

Flower pick up will be on Thursday, 

May 9th at the Bennet Elementary 

gym. Be looking for more information 

on times and parking in the weekly 

newsletter, on the Booster Facebook 

page and in print form with your child’s 

order. 

 

            

Growing TeamMates Mentoring Program 

at Bennet Elementary 

TeamMates Mentoring Program – Bennet 

Elementary is looking to grow the mentoring 

program in the third, fourth, and fifth 

grades at Bennet Elementary. 

Give to Lincoln Day will provide us with the 

resources we need to publicize and recruit 

mentors for third, fourth and fifth graders 

at Bennet Elementary. We know the value of 

a caring adult in the life of a student. 

Mentor’s provide a listening ear and 

encouragement to their mentee during their 

weekly visits. Please donate your gift 

between May 1st - May 29th by going to 

www.givetolincoln.com, searching for 

TeamMates Mentoring Program – Bennet 

Elementary. Your gift is an investment in our 

future!   

 

These students earned a snack and bingo 

with Ms. Walter. They were recognized 

this week for following The Panther Way 

by being respectful, responsible, and 

safe. 

http://www.givetolincoln.com/
http://www.givetolincoln.com/


 

Join us for a great cause! 
 

Foundation for  
Knowledge District OR-1 

Fundraiser!! 
 

Tuesday, May 7nd ,2024 
 

Tuesday, from 5pm-8pm a portion of all sales will 
go back to help the 

Foundation for Knowledge!  
 

Lincoln’s DQ Grill & Chill – 84th & HWY 2  

402-489-0736 







Summer Weights 

Sign Up

Start Date: June 3rd
Training Days: 4 days per week (Monday - Thursday)
Sessions: 7:00 AM and 8:15 AM

Summer weight training is open to all high school students for the upcoming school year.

As in the past, boys and girls will rotate between the early and late sessions weekly. A calendar 
with the weekly breakdown is included in the band app.

New this year: Athletes planning to attend summer weights will need to fill out 
the sign up form below!

Band App:
Calendar and Updates

Sign Up Form:
Team Assignment

https://bit.ly/SummerWeightsBand https://bit.ly/SummerWeightsSignUp 

https://bit.ly/SummerWeightsBand
https://bit.ly/SummerWeightsSignUp
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